
 

 

 
 

 
 

September 26, 2024 
To, 
Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code – 544205 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window of National Peroxide Limited (“the 
Company”) 
 
In terms of the Company’s Code of Conduct for trading in equity shares, this is to inform that 
the Trading Window of the Company will remain closed for all Designated / Connected 
Persons with effect from October 1, 2024 until 48 hours after the declaration of the unaudited 
financial results of the Company for the quarter and half year ending September 30, 2024. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
  
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For National Peroxide Limited 
(Formerly known as NPL Chemicals Limited) 
 
 
 
Amish Shah 
Company Secretary 
ACS-41237 
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